Spring Showdown Results

Here are the results for the April 12 Spring Showdown tournament held at Big Basin. We want to thank
all of you again for competing with us in our tournament series and hope you are enjoying your
experience. We look forward to seeing most of you again on April 19 for the Battle at the Basin
tournament!

Just a little recap of the tournament:

« 42 fish were caught!

« Over 70 lbs of fish were brought to the scales!

« 22 of the 31 boats entered in caught and weighed-in fish!

« 4.61 is the heaviest fish recording in our tournament series - Great job
Oak Lawn!

It was a great day and as the river continues to warm we look forward to more of the same!

Coaches Notes: Just a couple of things to point out prior to Saturdays tournament.

¢ The launching of boats went really smooth and you all did a great job parking. Please make sure
we keep all cars without trailers off the trailer lot and all buses in the storage lot north of the
launch.

¢ When boats arrive to the launch you can pay at the parking shack and launch immediately. After
putting in the water you can come back to the tent and register.

e We will be going out in reverse order starting with boat 36 and going to 1.

e Important note: For boats fishing in the April 19 tournament who did not fish in the April
12th tournament - We randomly drew boat numbers 37-46 for you and assigned them to your
boat. You will go out in that order after boat 1 is released.

¢ We will keep boat numbers for the tournament on May 3 but will re-draw release order.

o We will post a running points total after each tournament to see where schools stand with angler
of the year. Top 15 schools, based on points, will make it to the Classic tournament on May 17!

Thanks again for fishing in our D230 Tournament Series. Thanks as well for all you do for the your kids
and providing them the opportunity to tournament fish. We look forward to a great day on the water on
Saturday!
Sincerely,

Scott



